
Welcome to Kingfishers 😊





Class Dojo 

• Main source of communication- I will contact through 
‘messages’

• Best way to see what we’ve been up to on ‘Class Story’

• Work done by just your child appears on ‘portfolio’ 

• It helps with the end of the day/ tea time conversation… 

Don't forget to check Dojo together so your child can 
explain their learning to you in more detail. At school, 
I always show them any comments from parents as this is 
such a confidence boost.



What a super start to the year!



What are we going to be learning this term?

The yearly overview for Kingfishers is on the school website for you to read.

Please provide your child 
with a pair of old socks, t-
shirt, or shirt that we can 
repurpose through our DT 

for Monday 25th September





Reading for pleasure…

Recommended Book Lists are a large 
part of the ‘supporting your child at 
home’ document. 

National Literacy Trust, Monday 4th September 2023



Home learning – set Wednesday, looked at Tuesday

Each week… 

- 1 list on Spelling Shed. Children are expected to play 6 games a 
week. Please play the web browser version, you do not need to 
pay for the app. 

- 15 minutes a week on Times Tables Rockstars

- One additional task each week directly linked to class work.

- Log in information is stuck on the back pages of reading records.



Reading and responding at home

Reading at least 4 times a week remains the main priority. 

Although children in Y4 can read in their head, at least one 
of their reads a week should be aloud to an adult, a sibling, 
or a grandparent to encourage expression, tone, intonation 
and conversation around a book.

Reading records- parents and/or children – specific to child 
and family set up.  

Collected in 

weekly, on a 

Tuesday 



Stuck inside the 
reading record as 

prompts when 
children are reading 
aloud to adults, or 

for children to 
choose one of the 
sentence stems to 

answer 
independently in 

their reading record.

Your text here



Children have had practice filling in their 
reading records in a purposeful way… 



What’s new in Kingfishers?

For Year 4 children, they will need to sit the statutory government 
check in June 2023. 

Although it seems a long time away, it does creep up. A separate 
meeting for reminders about this will be held in February 2024. 

 

Guidance on how to help children at home is on the supporting 
document, the main ones to know… 

Children in Year 4 have done really well the last two years we have 
taken part, achieving great results, above national average.



Times Tables





Zones of Regulation 





Please send any questions you may think of 
after through Class Dojo or feel free to hang 
around at the end if it’s specific to just your 
child.

Any Questions?
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